This is a PETITION TO STOP THE ‘ONE-WAY STREET SIGNS’ AND

COMMONWEALTH EDISON ‘Highway Lights on Eastview Terrace Circle and S. Charlotte Street.

My name is Lori Powers and I live at 568 S. Charlotte Street. We were recently given notice that the
Village is looking into adding signage for a “one-way / one-direction” traffic pattern on Eastview
Terrace Circle. This also comes with 3 HIGHWAY-Style lights one on each corner of the circle.

This petition is signed by homeowners in the Eastview Terrace Circle, Eastview Terrace Street, and
homeowners on S. Charlotte Street {whose houses face the Eastview Terrace Park). Any additional

signatures are at the will of local area homeowners who enjoy the peace and tranquility of the
Eastview Terrace Park.

It is with this petition that the undersigned home owners wish to keep Eastview Terrace Circle, and S.
Charlotte Street, between Morningside and Maddison as they currently exist.

IF YOU ARE IN AGGREMENT TO STOP THE ONE-WAY STREET SIGNS AND THE
COMMONWEALTH EDISON STREET LIGHTS, PLEASE SIGN BELOW.

NAME: First and Last ADDRESS TELEPHONE NUMBER

Lori Powers 568 S. Charlotte Street, Lombard, IL 630 495-6511
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